Notice for postponement of JRF Interview
Dated: 1st Oct 2020

Dear Applicants,
	The interview for the post of Junior Research Fellow for UCOST funded project titled “High Altitude adaptation in Bhotias of Uttarakhand-A pilot study” which was scheduled to be held on 5th October 2020 has been postponed as one of our board members is found to be infected with COVID-19. The online interview will now be conducted on 15th October 2020. The timings and link for online interview will be communicated to you through mail.

Prof Latika Mohan
Principle Investigator
Head of the Department,
Department of Physiology,
AIIMS, Rishikesh
